PUBLIC HEARING

THERE WILL BE A PUBLIC HEARING OF THE NEWPORT CITY DEVELOPMENT REVIEW BOARD ON WEDNESDAY, January 25, 2017 AT 7:00 p.m. IN THE COUNCIL ROOM OF THE MUNICIPAL BUILDING TO CONSIDER THE FOLLOWING:

- 1. Approve the minutes of the October 19, 2016 meeting.
- 2. Appeal of the Zoning Administrator's decision regarding a neighbor's use of snow fence to protect a cedar hedge from animal and storm damage during the winter season only. The Zoning Administrator ruled that the use of the snow fence for the described purpose was not a violation of the Zoning Bylaw. The applicant disagrees and has requested a public hearing and review of the issue.
- 3. Other business
- 4. Adjourn

Applications and supporting data are available in the Zoning Administrator's Office. Participation in this hearing is a mandatory prerequisite for any interested party who may wish to make any subsequent appeal of the hearing process and/or results.

POSTED January 6, 2017